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24th May 2021 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Girls Active Club 

 I am delighted to tell you about a free Girls Active club running after school during the 

second part of the summer term, in partnership with the Leighton Linslade School Sports 

Partnership. It is open for girls only in Years 1-4, and is perfect for girls of all abilities. A 

trained coach from the partnership will be coming into school to deliver fun active play through 

storytelling, based around Disney’s Toy Story 4. This club is aimed at engaging girls in activity 

and sport, developing their fundamental movement skills as well as their speaking and listening 

skills. 

 The club will run from Wednesday 9th June for 5 weeks, until Wednesday 7th July, with 

this being the last session. The club will run from 3:30-4:30pm each week. 

 There are a maximum of 15 places available, and these will be filled on a first come first 

served basis. Please complete and return the attached slip, or speak to Miss Waller if your child 

wishes to attend. 

 As far as possible, the Girls Active club will be taking place outside, weather permitting, so 

please make sure your child has full P.E kit with a tracksuit for any chillier days, and a named 

water bottle. This club has been fully risk assessed in line with both our own and the LLSSP’s 

COVID-19 risk assessments. 

    We hope the girls will enjoy taking part in lots of Disney fun and games. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Kirsty Waller 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………………………………  Year …………… to take 

part in the Energise club on Wednesdays from 3.30-4.30pm.  
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